
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, March 16, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Dunk Day 

 Pizza Dippers  

 BBQ Chicken  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No Birthdays today    

   

1. PTO Bags Tournament  

The annual PTO Bags tournament is scheduled for today March 16
th

 after school in 

the gym.  

 

2. Do you want to earn 10 tiger stripes? Well it’s easy; all you have to do is be safe, 

ready and respectful by being referral free next week during our PBIS spring break 

incentive and on Wednesday March 21
st
  you will receive two tiger stripes worth five 

each.  Your advisors will be discussing the spring break incentive with you 

during MP. If you have questions please ask your advisors.    At 

the end of the spring break incentive you will be able to earn a total of 10 tiger 

stripes and be able to participate in fun activities at the end of the day on Friday  

March 23
rd

 
  
in recognition of all the good choices that you make.   

 

3. Attention: Any students that have not turned in their Voices permission slips, please 

turn them in to Mrs. Pedersen.  

 

4. Calling all 7
th

 and 8
th

 grade girls, softball season has officially arrived! If you are 

interested in playing softball this year you must attend the informational meeting next 

Thursday March 22
nd

 in room 108. Please see Coach Vogg if you have any questions 

or cannot attend the meeting but are interested in playing softball. Go Tigers!  

 

5. 8th Grade choir members only will have choir on Tuesday.  

 

6. Have pictures you'd like in the yearbook? We're particularly looking for some cross 

country pics, girls basketball photos, and pictures of 8th graders from the winter 

dance. Or maybe you have some pictures of Gurrie life you just think are great. Then 

bring your phone or Chromebook to Mrs. McGovern during 8th grade lunch or right 

after school in Room 112. If you have any questions, see Mrs. McGovern.  

 

 

 

 

 


